From: paulamanley@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Manley

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose SB 1513!
Date: Sunday, February 9, 2020 7:02:36 PM

Dear Oregon State Senate Committee On Environment and Natural Resources,

I ask you to oppose SB 1513 in every (legal) was possible. It just doesn't do enough to protect the environment!
Also, it has been sad to see our evironmentally sensitive small farmer neighbors be forced out of their dairy
business. Mega-dairies harm the environment! We don't want or need them in Oregon.

Thank you!
Sincerely,

Paula Manley
7250 S Highway 211 Canby, OR 97013-9517



